Hamlin Upper Grade Center Calculator Policy



Dear Parents/Guardians:

Calculators can be quite effective aids when it comes to problem solving, reinforcement of computational skills, pattern recognition, and number sense. The Hamlin Math Department has approved the Texas Instruments TI-30XIIS calculator to support our mathematics curriculum. This particular calculator has been designed to meet the needs of the 6-12 curricula. It combines fraction capability along with a full range of scientific functions.

We are pleased to offer the TI-30XIIS for purchase during registration and from the school office. Your child will be responsible for the calculator issued to him or her. If it is lost or damaged, a new calculator will have to be purchased. The purchased calculator will be the property of the students and used for their entire time at Hamlin.

Sixth graders and transfer students can purchase a new calculator for \$18.00.

Please remind your child that the calculator is their property and taking care of it will ensure that they do not have to purchase another one during their time at Hamlin.

The Hamlin Upper Grade Center Math Department